
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

   

Term 2, N 1, 2024 

Auburn South Primary School 

We have started the term 2 with wellbeing activities where children got an opportunity to prepare their 

body, mind and soul to smooth transitioning. They followed the yoga cards for different yoga poses 

under the guidance of the coordinator. All the children were refreshed and enjoyed doing the yoga 

poses. They also did a calming activity for their wellbeing, shell/stone painting. They painted beautiful 

colourful shells /stone with patience. 

 Anzac Day was celebrated by making poppy 

flowers. Children understood the importance 

of this day of remembrance to honor war 

veterans. Children made the poppy flowers 

with love to show the respect for the war 

veterans. 

 

 

Appreciation is an important quality that a child should 

learn. With the help of a child, we have put up the 

appreciation wall. Children write down their appreciation 

for their friends and put it up on the wall for everyone to 

see. All the children feel good and motivated and learn to 

appreciate each other whether it is big or small.   

 

 

 

The other vital quality is being independent! 

Children here learn to serve themselves 

during morning and afternoon tea. They 

understand that it is important to take turns 

while helping themselves. Educators are 

always there if they need any assistance. 

They also take initiative to take up duties to 

serve the other children, which displays their 

leadership quality. 

 

 

 

 



 
 

ROCKETEERS MISSION XIII- Holiday Program 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Rocketeers club was conducted during the holidays with fun-

filled activities. Children learnt to work in teams by doing various 

activities like painting the tent for setting up the vibe for camping and 

displayed their narrative skill by putting up shadow puppet theatre. 

They also used their creative minds while enthusiastically involved by 

doing slime making, damper making, painting their own umbrellas. 

There were excursions and incursions for their overall personality 

development. These included a visit to comedy festival where they 

had a gala time and were entertained at Kung Fu Panda movie. They 

also had a Trivia Time where all the children participated with great 

zeal. Their last day winded up with Pajama party. Children created 

their own attractive sleeping masks.  

 

 

If you would like to know more about the program, feel 

free to contact our friendly team at Your OSHC located in 

the school hall or call on 0452 247 850. 

https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/

